
Plan now 
Preserve our Future   

Contact the Church Office  
705 445-3841 

  

 

John Kirby 
Sales Representative, Advisor 

Mobile-705-441-0117 

Office-705-999-8213 

15a Hurontario Street Collingwood 

 

 

  Long-time local insight and 

  Expertise meets global reach. 

 New brand, same values. 

 Connect with us 

 collingwood@bakertilly.ca 

 705-445-2020 

 AUDIT—TAX—ADVISORY 

  

 

____________________________________ 

 

All Saints’ Commemorative Book 

Marks and Pins for sale from the office 

or Wardens  

Book Mark $2 

Pin $5 
https://www.wasagabeachrotary.com/pints

-and-plaid/  

 bakertilly 
 

mailto:collingwood@bakertilly.ca
https://www.wasagabeachrotary.com/pints-and-plaid/
https://www.wasagabeachrotary.com/pints-and-plaid/


All Saints’ Anglican Church 
 

Sunday September 22
nd

, 2024 

 

 

Cycle of Prayer 

In our Parish we pray for Eleonore Gould; Victoria Gould; Dan Greer 

In our Diocesan we pray for St James Deanery 

In our Anglican Church we pray for The Church of North India (United) 

  

 

“Please pray for these people during the week” - Brenda Teeter, Bob Teeter, Sandra 

Girdle, Mary Ratensperger, Bev Baxter, Paul Reid, Eric Vignola, Wolf, SSN, Irene 

McVeigh, Brian, John, Gail, Penny, Sean, Dorothy, Nancy, Katy, Terry, Ann Pope, 

Martha.  

 

 

Services 
Wednesday September 25

th
 -

 
10am – Holy Communion  

11am Bible Study 

Thursday September 26
th

 – 2pm – Holy Communion 

Sunday, September 29
th

 - 11am Regional Ministry Joint Service, St. Luke's, Creemore  

Lunch to Follow  

This Service Replaces Services at All Saints, Prince of Peace, and Good Shepherd on this day only 

 
Please join us for in person services 

If you are unable to attend visit our website at  

https://www.allsaintscollingwood.com/livestream-sunday-service-at-930am/  

For livestream and Pre-recorded Services 

 

 

 

 

 

 

32 Elgin Street Collingwood ON L9Y 4V2  

705-445-3841 Fax 705-445-3620 

allsaintschurch@bmts.com - www.allsaintscollingwood.com 

www.facebook.com/allsaintscollingwood

https://www.allsaintscollingwood.com/livestream-sunday-service-at-930am/
mailto:allsaintschurch@bmts.com
http://www.allsaintscollingwood.com/
http://www.facebook.com/allsaintscollingwood


Events 

 Ministry Fair – Today Sun Sept 22
nd

 

– after the 9:30am service  

 Covenant Bible Study Series – Tues 

Sept 24
th

, Oct 1
st
, 8

th
, 22

nd
  

 CO3 – Thurs Sept 26
th

, Oct 3
rd

, 10
th

, 

17
th

, 24
th

, 31
st
 - 10am 

 Choir Practice – Thurs Sept 26
th

, Oct 

3
rd

, 10
th

, 17
th

, 24
th

, 31
st
 – 7pm 

 Rector’s Book Study – Wed Sept 

25
th

 – 1:30pm 

 Men’s Breakfast – Thurs Sept 26
th

 – 

8am 

 Community Friendship  Dinner - 

Wed Oct 9
th

 - 5pm  

 Women’s Group – Wed Oct 16
th

 – 

7:15pm  

 Women’s Breakfast – Sat Oct 26
th

 – 

9:30am 

 

 

 

 

From Revered Michael Peterson 

 

Our New Food Pantry - As part of our 

Food Ministry, we have installed a new 

food pantry below the kitchen on Elgin 

Street.  Once a week, we will stock the 

pantry with appropriate non-perishable 

food items.  We would be grateful for any 

and all donations, which can be left in the 

containers by the church doors.  A 

guideline for donations is enclosed in this 

bulletin and can be found on our parish 

Facebook page. 

 

Ministry Fair, Today Sept 22 - Sunday, 

Sept 22 is our Ministry Fair, when we 

showcase the many volunteer activities 

by which we serve God and the 

community.  We are giving each group or 

guild a few moments during the sermon 

time to describe what they do and to 

recruit new members, so please consider 

participating in this event.   If your group 

wants to bring a small display to show in 

the parish hall during coffee hour, you 

can also do that.   The important thing is 

for people, especially newer members, to 

be able to associate each ministry with a 

face and name should they wish to join 

and help. 

 

Rectory Thanksgiving Open House -

Father Michael, Joy, and Brodie and 

Beatrix the Border Terriers invite you to 

an Open House at the Rectory on Friday, 

October 11, from 4-6pm.   Refreshments 

provided.    We hope you can join us as 

we give thanks for our wonderful parish 

and all that God is doing among us. 

 



Regional Ministry Joint Service, St. 

Luke's, Creemore - Sunday, Sept 29, 

11am Lunch to Follow (This Service 

Replaces Services at All Sts, Prince of 

Peace, and Good Shepherd on this day 

only) 

 

God's Promises Old and New:  

Covenant Bible Study Series. Starts Sept 

17
th

 at All Saints and continues Sept 24
th

, 

Oct 1
st
, 8

th
, and 22

nd
. All Sessions from 

7pm to 8pm. 

Messy Church at Prince of Peace,  

Wasaga Beach, Saturday October 5 2024 

Children ages 4-10 and their 

parents/guardians are invited to come to 

Prince of Peace, 565 Mosley Street, Wasaga 

Beach on Saturday October 5 from 4pm-

6pm.   The theme is Creation - how we can 

help God's world.   Participants can learn 

about pollinators, specifically bees, and do 

bee-themed crafts.  The afternoon also 

includes snacks, dinner (chicken tenders), 

friendship and fun. 
 

Registration is required.  Please email 

Valerie Beasley vbeasley@rogers.com  if 

your family would like to come. 

_________________________________ 

 

Dear Saints,    

Our old defibrillator was past its prime, 

so we said goodbye and now have a 

loaner until our new one arrives. The cost 

of replacement is $2,143.00, with a yearly 

cost of $300 for monitoring, maintenance 

checks and for training of 12 people. 

Training date to be determined. 
  

You will notice a small white envelope 

with a heart on it at church and in your 

Thanksgiving mailing. It is for your kind 

donation towards this important piece of 

equipment. 
  

Kindly place your name, address, amount 

and envelope number if applicable on the 

back. 
  

Receipts are issued annually for all 

donations of $10 or more. 
 

Thank you 

mailto:vbeasley@rogers.com

